JUNE NEWSLETTER
On behalf of the entire Verdi staff, we would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to our amazing students and their families for a truly wonderful year.
It has been a joy and a privilege to watch your children learn, grow, and thrive in so many ways. Thank you for allowing us to be part of their journey. We look forward to continuing this partnership and witnessing even more growth in the years to come.
We would also like to extend our thanks to our wonderful PFA and volunteers for their tireless energy, creativity, dedication, and generosity to our staff and students. Throughout the year, they have organized numerous family-friendly events that not only raised vital funds to support the financial needs of our school but also fostered a strong sense of community.
Their efforts have gone far beyond fundraising—they pitched in with grounds work and painting projects over the summer, helped secure snow removal equipment for the winter, and provided support in countless other ways in between. We are truly grateful for their unwavering commitment and the positive impact they continue to have on our school community.
And lastly, we would like to thank our Sponsors and Partners in Education. We would not be able to do what we do without their commitment and support. A special thank you to our Gold Sponsor the Stitser Family of Companies. It truly takes a village!
Over the summer, please visit our websites — WashoeSchools.net/Verdi and VerdiPFA.com — for important updates and event notifications.
Class assignments for the 2025–2026 school year will be posted on the cafeteria windows on                  Monday, August 11.
SCHEDULE OF EVENTS:
6/4                          NO early release. Regular release time of 3:15
6/5                          Kinder celebrations and 5th grade graduations
6/6                          Last Day of School, Field Day
                               Report Cards go home.
                               Early Release of 1:05

Wishing you all a safe, restful, and happy summer!
